
SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Grief Share at Cathedral
The Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception in

Springfield is hosting Grief Share, a weekly, faith-

based, grief support group. If you, or someone you

know, would like help and encouragement after the

death of a spouse, child, family member, or friend,

please join us beginning Thursday, July 2, 6:00pm-

8:00pm in the Cathedral School Library (please

enter through the atrium doors off 5th street parking

lot). Grief Share runs for 14 weeks, but guests may

join the series at any point and can pick up content

they missed during the next cycle. For more

information, please visit our website,

(https://spicathedral.org/grief-share/) or contact

Vicki Compton at 217-522-3342 or at

vcompton@cathedral.dio.org.

 

Bishop Paprocki's 10 Year Anniversary
Bishop Paprocki's 10 Year Anniversary as the

Bishop of the Diocese of Springfield in Illinois is

June 22nd. Due to current restrictions on gathering

sizes, it is unlikely that we will be able to host a

reception to commemorate his anniversary. Instead,

any parishioners or friends of the Cathedral are

invited to send cards addressed to Bishop Paprocki

to the Parish Office, 524 E. Lawrence Avenue,

Springfield, IL 62703.

AROUND THE CATHEDRAL

BOLT! Vacation Bible School
We’re so excited to announce that BOLT VBS is

coming to your house on July 7th! With minimal

preparation, easy-to-follow instructions, and a video

that leads your family step-by-step through each

day, BOLT is designed to bring the fun and faith-

formation of VBS to your home. Although we wish

we could have VBS in person as we do every year,

we are so excited to offer this program to our

Cathedral families.

 

If you are interested in participating in BOLT VBS,

please register your family by going to

https://spicathedral.org/vacation-bibleschool-2020/.

We will be reaching out to those who register with

details regarding access to materials and how to

run the program all from your home. Registration

closes on June 22nd, so sign up today! If you have

any questions, please feel free to reach out to us by

calling the Parish Office at 217-522-3342 or by

emailing Haley at hbentel@cathedral.dio.org.

AROUND THE DIOCESE
Covenant Nework/Catholic Radio Radiothon
On Thursday, June 25th from 2pm - 3pm turn into FM

88.9 WTTT or log on to OurCatholicRadio.org and

click ' Listen' to hear your Springfield friends, Fr.

George Nellikunnel, Lou Ann (Mack) Corrigan, and

Donna Berte celebrate the launch of the stronger

signal for the Springfield area and to chat about the

Rosary Rally at the Illinois State Capitol! Be sure to

call in to say hello and donate at 877-305-1234 or

OurCatholicRadio.org.

Fr. Franzen Memorial Golf Outing
The public is invited to join St. Joseph the Worker

for our 12th Annual Fr. Franzen Memorial Golf

Tournament at Edgewood Golf Course in Auburn,

IL.  This event has been rescheduled for September

27.  Details and an updated brochure can be found

on our website  https://www.stjoschatham.org/fr--

franzen-memorial-golf-outing.


